
Subcommittee Questions from the 2016 General Session from Non-

state Agencies 

 

Question: Representative Tanner (2/9/16) (to Ms. Oxborrow with Utah 

Domestic Violence Coalition) What are they doing to help the male 

perpetrators of domestic violence? 

Answer from the Utah Domestic Violence Coalition: “Regarding 

Representative Tanner's question:  while we do not currently offer 

services directly to men who have perpetrated domestic violence, we 

offer this range of services, in partnership with our membership 

programs, to support safety for individuals and communities 

throughout Utah.”   


